November 3, 2015
Dear Friends & Members of MLIBC;

We are looking forward to our annual week of revival meetings with our good
friend, and chalk artist, Evangelist, Dr. Don C. Williams (November 15-20). This
will be his 23" consecutive year with us.

Dr. Williams’ chalk drawings are always outstanding, his preaching is always
Biblical, powerful, and practical, and we always have a good number of visitors
with many decisions made throughout the week for the Lord. Please be sure to be
in all the services this year and do all you can to get as many visitors out as you
possibly can. Of course, as always, Dr. Williams will be giving away his drawings
on Friday evening to those who brought the most visitors throughout the week.

At 82 years old, Dr. Williams is still going strong - bow hunting elk in Colorado,
whitetail deer here in Garrett County, and preaching revivals throughout our area. |
would like to make this year special with exceptional crowds and the hearty
support of all our members. Please pray that we can be a special blessing to Dr.
Williams this year. Ask God how you can help make this a great meeting.

Of course, we will all want to be in every service. God will speak to our hearts
and help us grow in our faith. We are praying for souls to be saved and lives
changed for the glory of God!

Please call if you have any questions or need transportation. As always, we
will have nursery services available for each and every service.

God bless you and | will see you in our FALL REVIVAL!

Sincerely, your friend,

cgbevwdé ogeataezmau

Dennis Leatherman, Pastor



